
        Pleasant Valley Congregation 
            Of Jehovah’s Witnesses 
                                                                                                                     West Palm Beach, Florida 
            P.O. Box 18466   33416 
            September 15, 1996 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
I would like this opportunity to thank you for the installation of your Air Probe Sanitizer at our Kingdom 
Hall on Florida Mango Road in West Palm Beach, Florida. 
 
We did not really know that we had a problem at our Hall until after you had made the installation of your 
Air Probe Sanitizer. We have four congregations using the same building and they all have five meetings a 
week, so we were wondering if maybe we should try to freshen things up a bit. The results were noticeable 
by the second day after you made the installation. Charles Hawkins said that for the first time since he had 
been attending our Hall he no longer had problems with his breathing and his nose no longer ran all the 
time. Mrs. Jackson who is a registered nurse said that her eyes no longer watered at the meetings and she 
felt the air to be much fresher and odor free. In the Forest Hill congregation a Mrs. Hanaman who could 
only stay about half the meetings said that she can now attend the full sessions without breathing problems 
that she had before. 
 
Mr. Corbin made the statement that he looked so forward to coming to the meetings as it was the freshest 
air that he was breathing all week long. Many others have made kind statements about the cleaner air and 
the lack of odors and how much they are enjoying the cleaner air. It also has been noted that the odor of 
ammonia that we sometimes have in the second school room due to mothers changing diapers and some 
spills that we might have from time to time, to away quickly when your system is on. It has also been very 
effective in controlling the odors in the rest rooms.  
 
We feel that it is only proper to give you credit where it is due, so this is our way of saying thank you and 
we wish you well for the future. 
 
        Pleasant Valley Congregation 
 
         
        Willy C. Woods 
        Presiding Overseer    


